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Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday,  
March 13, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., in Committee Room A-MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

The Subcommittee heard a presentation on the Diabetes Management Program Study – Consolidated 
Report from: 

1. Dr. Sadhna Paralker, Senior Vice President and National Medical Director, The Segal Group
(Segal);

2. Patrick Klein, Vice President and Consulting Actuary, Segal;

3. Sarah Gunderson, Senior Clinical Consultant, Segal; and

4. Matt Nguyen, Senior Consultant, Healthcare Informatics, Segal.

Respectfully submitted by, 

Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr., Co-Chair          Representative Aaron Pilkington, Co-Chair 
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